
Human Services Funding Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

July 20, 2017 

2 pm 

 

Members Present- Amy McLaughlin, Sherri Nixon, Christine Soutter and Sheri Riffle-staff member 

 

The committee did a final review of all applications and allocation of the $100,000 in funding available. 

The group reviewed the document created by Christine that would be sent to all agencies that received 
funding.  The document asks the agency to submit a summary of how the funds granted were expended 
and to include any changes or events of note.  Agencies must submit document to be considered for 
future funding.  Sheri Riffle will send document to all agencies that receive funding in 2017. 

There was a brief discussion on the criteria that was recently approved by the BOS. 

The committee began discussion of application document and ways to improve application itself. 

• % of budget requested 
• % of Exeter residents helped 
• Other sources of funding 

o Red Flags 
• Years of Funding 
• Impact on Exeter residents. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 pm. 

 


